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5 February 1964

MEMORANDUM FOR THE DIRECTOR 7\})

SUBJECT: NRO and CORONA Management

1. Attached as Tab A is a memorandum dated
21 December constituting Wheelon's report on CORONA manage-
ment. In order to get a feel of the facts, I commend it again
to your attention.

2. Attached as Tab B is a copy of the Fubini proposal,
with which you are familiar.

3. Attached as Tab C is Dr. Wheelon's recommendation
on the handling of the-)roposal.

4. Attached as Tab D is the recent correspondence of
February 4th from Dr. McMillan proposing a meeting with you
to discuss his present practices and his meeting with the
President's Board.

5. McMillan's memorandum to the Directors of Program
A and Program B (attached in Tab D) is a good stopgap until such
time as final decision is made on CORONA management, I think
you will find Dr. Wheelon's views in both Tab A and Tab Cas
persuasive and compelling.

6. We are presently scheduled to meet 3g Monday
afternoon at & .m,, to include Dr. Wheelon,“Sheldon,
myself, andmto discuss this entire matter. This
will be a purely g.

7. I have asked Dr. McMillan to meet separately with
you and me either Monday or Tuesday and in the event this cannot
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be arranged, to have him make a private appointment with you
for the purposes he discussed in Tab D. In this latter event,
Iwould urge strongly that you make no commitments to McMillan
but to find out exactly what he has in mind.

MScC
Marshall S. Carter
Lieutenant General, USA

Deputy Director

Attachments



